
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director; Pinney, Jeb E (PSC)
Subject: FW: Case #2020-00226
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 5:12:44 PM

From: Carrie Pendleton 
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 4:59 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case #2020-00226

Kentucky Public Service Commission
Board on Electric Generation and Transmission
211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort, KY 40602

Dear Siting Board,

I am a resident of Russell County (KY) where the development and/or proposal of an industrial
solar facility, case #2020-00226, is underway. I strongly believe that technologically
challenging "public hearings" via Zoom are inadequate and do not address the community's
questions or concerns regarding this project. The county government failed to provide
adequate information regarding this meeting and no one was able to actually attend.  Not
everyone in Russell County has access to high-speed internet, much less, computers to attend
a Zoom meeting.  

Given that the COVID virus is on the decline as more residents become vaccinated and build
immunity, I am requesting that our locally elected officials and/or Solar Company hold a well-
advertised, in person meeting and/or town hall prior to consideration for approval.  The
residents of Russell County have been completely left in the dark regarding the decision about
solar energy panels being installed on farm land.  The two people appointed by Governor
Beshear will not even answer questions or take calls regarding this case, Jeff Hoover and Gary
Robertson.  

Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely,

Carrie S. Pendleton
Resident of Russell County, KY
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